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 As a long time resident of Oregon and an avid hunting and fishing enthusiast, I 

wholeheartedly support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment, which aims to update the 

Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife (ODFW) Commission structure to the river 

basin management area model.  I believe this is the correct approach and structure 

to ensure the most effective management of Oregon's outdoor resources for years to 

come.   


